
THE MOST HOLY TRINITY                      

PLEASE REMEMBER in your prayers: 

Oghenemarho Mamoh, Gabbie Rehder, Helen 

Naughton, Bridget Howard, Barbara Sauntry, 

Kathryn Ackerman, Ijeoma Opara, Adam 

Heim, Henry Streuli, Gale Arena, Rose Buckingham, 

Pat Fitzgerald, Jamie Gibson, Jane Johnston, Dom 

Finocchio, Collette & David Swan,  Larry Donohue, 

June Butler, and the children at Seattle Children’s 

Hospital. 

Monday June 1 8:15 am   No Communion Service 

Tuesday June 2 8:15 am   No Communion Service 

Wednesday June 3 8:15 am   Mary Jane Dereszynski, Spec. Int. - Requested by K. Dereszynski 

Thursday June 4 10:00 am   Villa Graduation Mass 

Friday  June 5 8:15 am   Communion Service 

Saturday June 6 5:00 pm   For the Parish 

Sunday June 7 8:30 am   For the Parish 

  10:30 am   For the Parish 

Please pray for parishioner Brenda Kalberer,  who 

passed away recently. We offer our sympathy to 

her family and ask the Lord to take her to Himself 

forever. 

Spending Time with the Lord  
     

  

 

Eucharistic Adoration at St. Bridget’s continues each 

Monday from 8:45 a.m. - 10:00 p.m. in the Chapel. 

Prayer materials are available to enrich your time 

with the Blessed Sacrament.  Come by for a Holy 

Hour or a few minutes of prayer.  Please contact Judy 

Curran 206-999-5399. 

THE WEEK AHEAD 
 

 

Monday 
 

All Day Adoration 

9:00 am - Engaging Spirituality 

7:00 pm - St. Vincent de Paul Meeting 

 

Wednesday 
 

5:30 pm - Rosary 

7:00 pm - Choir Practice 
 

Thursday 
 

10:00 am - Villa Graduation Mass 

7:00 pm - Villa Graduation 
 

Saturday/Sunday 
 

Welcome Weekend 

ASB Scrip 
 

Saturday 
 

9:00 am - Communion Service 

St. Bridget’s Book of Prayer is in the alcove  

near the chapel.  We encourage you to list 

your prayer intentions in the book.  They will 

be remembered at all our Masses. 

 ST. BRIDGET’S PASTORAL COUNCIL 2014-2015 
 

Fr. Stephen Okumu, Janet Bester-Meredith, Anne 

Brown, Mary Jo Gasparich, Blythe  Hirst, Pres. - Ker-

ry Loveland,  Mark Ludden, Ray McKinley,  Ann 

Shanahan, Nikki Wagner. 

   Special Meeting June 1st! 
 

  Our parish St. Vincent de Paul will 

hold an important special meeting on:   

Monday evening, June 1st, at 7:00 p.m. 

in the parish center.  As many people know, the dis-

trict office of the St. Vincent de Paul has asked for 

many conferences to make changes in how they op-

erate, including our own.  This meeting is to discuss 

those changes and make any necessary adjustments. 

     One needed change for us was to select officers!  

We already have two people willing to serve as 

president and vice-president, and we have invited a 

representative of the district office to attend the 

meeting with us and help us decide what we need, 

moving forward. 

     New members are welcome – this is a great out-

reach ministry, and there is plenty to be done.  

Questions?  Please contact Denny Duffell at 528-

7539. 

SAVE THE DATE!!!! 
 

Elephant Stampede Sunday, Sept. 13 

New venue: grounds of St. Bridget 

All join us for the Parish Picnic 

Questions or to volunteer:  

Mary Jo Gasparich  

                      maryjogasparich@gmail.com 

                   Sherry Atterbury  

                     Sherryatterbury@earthlink.net 

mailto:maryjogasparich@gmail.com
mailto:Sherryatterbury@earthlink.net


Registration for ASB School Fall 2015 

CYO Soccer and Cross Country 

The on-line SportsPilot program was opened on  

Monday, April 20th for registration in Fall 2015 CYO 

Soccer and/or Cross Country for Assumption-St. Bridget 

School.  Boys and girls who are registered parishioners, 

and are entering grades K – 8 in the fall, are eligible to 

participate. However, if your child attends Villa  

Academy, they must participate on a Villa team.   

To register, go to the following link:   http://

www.asbschool.org/Activities/Default.htm  and then 

choose “SportsPilot CYO Registration” to access the  

on-line registration program.  

More detailed registration instructions can be also be 

found on this site. 

** REGISTRATION DEADLINES and FEES: 

  Late registration will continue from May 25 – June 5, 

2015 with an additional late fee of $25.00 per  

participant, per sport.   

After June 5th, ALL registration will be CLOSED.  No 

exceptions will be made.   

Please contact Robin Hendricks at 

rhendricks@asbschool.org with registration questions.  

OFFERTORY GIFT PRESENTERS 
 

The Liturgy Planning Committee members invite 

parishioners to take up the Offertory Gifts during the 

Masses. If you wish to take up the Gifts for a special 

occasion (birthday, anniversary, etc.) or special 

remembrance/in memory of…please contact Liz 

Houlihan  (206) 523-9748 (liz@stbridgetchurch.org). 

            Assumption-St. Bridget School  

        Alumni  
                                 Welcome Home! 
 

                   Join your fellow alumni for an afternoon of 

food, fun and festivities!   

Join us on Sunday, May 31st from 3:00-5:00 pm as we  

welcome all Assumption and Assumption-St. Bridget 

School graduates back to campus for an afternoon of  

camaraderie and  nostalgia. 

Come and enjoy refreshments as you reconnect with 

classmates and remember the days of recess, CYO sports 

and your favorite teachers!   Weather permitting, we will 

gather on the playground but the backup plan  

will be the gym!    

We hope to have alumni represented from all classes, so 

please help us spread the word to friends and family! This 

event is intended to celebrate the rich history of our 

school.  We hope to see you there!   

To help facilitate event planning, please email or call Me-

gan Michalson (mmichalson@asbschool.org or 

206.524.7452) or find the event on our Facebook  page 

(www.facebook/ASBSchool) to RSVP.   

Have you updated your alumni information?  Visit us at 

www.asbschool.org/Alumni!   

              SACRED HEART SHELTER 
 

                Items needed at Sacred Heart Shelter   

- baby wipes 

- baby diapers size 3 & 4 

- deodorant 

- gift certificates to Ikea  (we are helping SHS children's 

program room with a makeover & are needing to buy 

shelving, kids play kitchen and cookware and a kids tool 

bench all from Ikea). THANK YOU! 

Any questions, call Trina Hollomon at 206.227.5952.  

Rachel’s Corner  - Hope and Healing After Abortion 
 

On average, there is a five to ten year period of denial 
during which a woman who was traumatized by her abor-
tion will repress her feelings.   
 

Come find release from your anguish and experience for-
giveness and hope on a Rachel’s Vineyard Retreat™.   
 

July 31 – August 2, 2015 
Call Valerie: 1-800-822-HOPE (4673)  

You are loved with an everlasting Love! 

Project Rachel is a program of Catholic Community Ser-
vices. 

 

 
 

 

 

We would like to thank everyone who came 

together for the auction on May 1st!  Your 

contributions of talent and treasure made the 

night a huge success. Our generous  

community raised a gross income of 

$125,656 which includes the Fund a Need of 

$44,600.  We appreciate all your efforts to 

make our auction a success and a true  

celebration of our community. 

 

Angie, Laura and Lisa 
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FAITH FORMATION  
CONTACT Tyra Elliott, call 523-9760 or e-mail tyra@stbridgetchurch.org  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Pope Francis proclaims 2015 the year of Mercy:  

In preparation for the start of Pope Francisô year of Mercy,  which be-

gins November 8, 2015 and ends November 20, 2016, let us reflect up-

on the following: Do I see myself as the mighty or the lowly? As a child 

of God how do I see myself? Am I willing to allow God to help me un-

derstand my true worth in light of His mercy?       

(Taken from, ñA Year of Mercy with Pope Francisò) 

ADULT FAITH FORMATION 

WEDDINGS: If you are marrying this summer or early fall 
or planning a destination wedding, begin marriage prep 
NOW! First, see Fr. Okumu, then, call Tyra at 206-523-9760 
or e-mail to tyra@stbridgetchurch.org  to begin your wedding 
preparation sessions, allow 12 to 16 weeks for preparation 
classes alone. 

 

OPPORTUNITIES FOR FAITH FORMATION  
THROUGH PRAYER 

 

The St. Bridget Parishõs  PRAYER CHAIN prays for your in-
tentions. Call Tyra or the Parish office to join this ministry or 
submit a prayer request. 

mailto:tyra@stbridgetchurch.org
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Our BABY CORNER/WEST SIDE BABY for 

needy infants (located in the alcove between the 

church and the parish hall) appreciates your 

donations.  Our most needed items are: diapers, pull-

ups, portable cribs, strollers, highchairs, baby blankets, 

hygiene items, wipes, clothing - infant up to size 12, car 

seats (less than 6 years old) and infant board books. 

Make sure all clothing and equipment is clean and in 

good working order. Please do not donate items that 

have been recalled, banned, or do not meet current 

safety standards. Questions?  Call the Baby Corner at  

206-726-1435.  

 

   

 

 

 

HAVE YOU SAVED  

  THE DATE????   
 

Vacation Bible Camp – July 6 – 10, 2015.    
 

We have a theme - “Son Spark Labs”  

Discovery God’s Plan 4U = Jesus!  
  

Come join the fun! 
 

Registration forms are available.  Look for our 

table after all the Masses and pick one up.  
 

Questions? Luanne – 523-8787 

   ASSUMPTION-ST. BRIDGET 

   SCHOOL 
    Haven’t decided on where to send your 

child to Kindergarten this Fall?  Assumption

-St. Bridget School has spaces available for the 2015-

16 Kindergarten class, and is currently accepting ap-

plications.   

   The Kindergarten program at ASB builds upon pre-

school learning and solidifies the foundation for your 

child’s nine-year journey of personal, spiritual and 

academic growth.   Throughout their years at ASB, 

students build on the skills they begin to develop in 

Kindergarten.  They explore their own strengths and 

talents, and develop an understanding of themselves 

as learners.  We offer a rigorous and nurturing learn-

ing environment, with 2 classes per grade led by expe-

rienced teachers as well as a full-time aide in each 

classroom grades K-4.  At ASB, we strive to develop 

future leaders who are inspired to learn, called to 

serve, and prepared to lead!   Tours are available 

through June 11th, and again in the Fall.  Visit as-

bschool.org for information, or call our Director of 

Admissions Kathryn Almy at 206.524.7452 

(kalmy@asbschool.org). 

                BAPTISMS 

 

OUR WELCOME AND GOD’S BLESSINGS 

to  Madison Davis, daughter of Lincoln & 

Corina; Lily Ann Ricket; Monty Cruz Diaz, son Monta 

& Kathryn; Peter Thomas Holm, son of Michael & 

Jennifer; Kellan Jeffrey Hallier, son of Jeffrey & Erin; 

Callahan Eugene Wright, son of Brian & Molly; 

Samuel Abbott and Molly Graham Powers, children of 

Jeffrey & Jessica; Olsin O’Mahony, son of  Ronan & 

Heather who were baptized into the church recently. 

CONGRATULATIONS  
ASSUMPTION/ST.  

 BRIDGET GRADUATES 
 

Sami Adams, Gerry Anderson, Grace Anes, Abby  
Arthur, Luke Belcher, Maddie Bender, Aidan Bullard, 

Morgan Demeulemeester, Jack Donahue, Sean  
Fallarme, Cameron Ferguson, Emily Flora, Jake  

Freeman, Eric Haller, Abigail Hamblett, Grace Henn, 
Emma Ireton, Peyton Johnston, William Judy, Erin 
Kelly, Sadie Kenny, Hugh Killalea, Lily King, Lucy 
Klebeck, Rory Knowles, Jack Lacambra, Charles 
Link, Mia Loveland, Jack Maider, Claire Martin,  
Stefano McCormick, Sebastian McKinney, Jack  

McLaughlin, Maia Merlino, Eliza Merriman, Jimmy  
Navone, Jane O'Connor, Matthew Pritting,  

Christopher Roberts, Matt Roske, Kate Ruhl, Andrew 
Russell, Kyle Scott, Jordan Seto, Nick Shamulka,  

Andrew Simmons, Elisa Simon, Macie Singler, Ellie 
Stapleton, Henry Streuli, Anna Summers, Amelia 
Tiesi, Alea Von Hagel, JoJo Wass, Nick Weber,  

Jessie Wisse 

CONGRATULATIONS  
VILLA GRADUATES 

 

Olivia Acarregui, Ethan Anderson, Joshua Aylett,  
William Bannecker, Beckett Bejan, Alexander  

Blattner, Luke Bucher, Regina Carriker, Christopher 
Champagne, Jessica Clay, Aidan Deem, Hannah  

Diaz, Naomi Ferrero, Margaux Grey, Raleigh Haavig, 
Carly Henling, Daniel Incardona, Willem Jansen, 

Bryce Kelly, Sophie Longawa, Kyle Luttinen, Hailey 
McCabe, Allison McGinnis, Anna Miller, Collin Murch, 
Olivia Nabors, Noah Pingul, Kari Katherine Rogers, 
Samuel Rothmeyer, Charles Royer, Annabel Safka, 
Pablo Santiago-Ben, Sidney Scarlett, Felix Schuler, 

Madison Shaw,  Katherine Stewart, Michael Vail, 
Clare Widzgowski,  

Please join us for the Rosary in the Chapel after 

daily Mass and on Wednesdays at 5:30 p.m.  

Prayer booklets available.  
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